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September 12, 2022 
 

 
BID BULLETIN NO. 3 
ITB-069-PHL-2022 

Supply and Delivery of 300 units of Generator Sets 
 

 
Dear Prospective Bidders, 
 
  

We are pleased to share with you our response to the query from interested bidders. Please see the 
below table for your reference. 
 

Inquiry UNDP Response 

1 About the surge output, it is normally 110% 
of the rated output. i.e. 6.5KW. Please kindly 
advise. 

A surge output of 6.5kW substantially complies 
with the “at least 7.5kW” published specification. 
The deviation is 1kW thus 1kW/7.5kW is a 13% 
deviation or less than 25% from the specification 
and this can still satisfy the function required. 

2 As per the manufacturer's feedback, the 
Duplex is 120V, not 240V. Please kindly 
advise. 

For the Philippine setting, we are using a standard 
voltage of 220-240V. Thus, for safety purposes and 
operational compatibility, bidders should strictly 
comply this requirement.   

 
Please be informed that the deadline for submitting proposals has been extended from 

September 13, 2022, 2:00 AM Eastern Time to September 23, 2022, 2:00 AM Eastern Time. 
   
 
 
 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
All the best,  
UNDP Procurement  
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